Duke Power Company M S Tucxmax

PO Box 1006 Senior Vice President

Charlotte, NC 28201-1006 Nuclear Generation
(704)382-2200 Office
(7043824360 Fax

April 29, 1996

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station, Unit 2,
Docket No. 50-370

Supplement to Replacement SG Proposed TS Amendment

My letter dated March 15, 1996, Duke Power Company submittecd
responses to the NRC Staff’s Request for Additional
Information. Subsequent review of the typed copies of pages
B3/4 4-5 and 5-7 identified minor errors. On page B3/4 4-5,
a change bar was omitted from the change to the steam
generator leakage rate. Page 5-7 contained an unrelated and
unintended change to Section 5.3.2. The hand marked copies
of the respective pages were correct as previously
submitted. No errors were identified in the submitted
Catawba Unit 1 or McGuire Unit 1 pages.

If additional information is required, please call Robert
Sharpe at (704) 382-0956.

Very truly yours,
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M. S. Tuckman
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Attachments

xc: S. D. Ebneter
Regional Admiiistrator, Region II
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30323

G. F. Maxwell
Senior Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station

P. §. Tam
Project Manager, ONRR

V. Nerses
Project Manager, ONRR




